
Welcome Back Ash Class
We have had a great first week back! As part of our mini topic ‘This is Me’, we have used materials creatively to make self-portraits in

different ways - these look lovely in our classroom! We have been talking about what makes us unique and identifying our strengths and 
interests. Ash Class requested a hair salon for our role-play this term which we have expanded to a beauty salon and the children are 

thoroughly enjoying it. 




